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Hello,  my name is Babs Vanelli,  77 year old life long Portland resident, currently 

in NE Portland.    I watched the Rules Committee Public Comments Session on 

Thursday 6/12/25. 

 

I want to add my voice to all who testified in SUPPORT of HB 2025. 

I particularly applauded Mayor Keith Wilson of Portland and the Mayors 

of Beaverton and Bend. 

In Portland, I support expansion of the Transit System,  especially in East Portland, 

and all efforts to make Bike Lanes Safe. 

 

My State Legislators are Rep. Tawna Sanchez and Sen. Lew Frederick and 

I am in touch with them. 

I am also in contact with Rep. Travis Nelson and hoping his Bill 

regarding the CEI Hub/Zenith will be considered again next year. 

 

Thank you for all your hard work. 

Babs Vanelli 


